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The AAPA HOD requests that the Board of Directors contract with 

appropriate independent consulting/research firms to investigate 

state/federal, financial, political, branding aspects, and alternatives to the 

creation of a new professional title for physician assistants that accurately 

reflects AAPA professional practice policies, reporting the results to the 

2019 HOD. 
 


